
 

 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Re: No significant change relocation from Unit Aa, Alanbrooke Industrial 
Park, Topcliffe, North Yorkshire, YO7 3SE to Unit E and Storage Unit, 
Knaresborough Technology, Manse Lane, Knaresborough, HG5 8LF by 
Homecare Pharmacy Services Ltd. 
 
We have received the above application, a copy of which is enclosed, and have 
completed our preliminary checks. We are now notifying interested parties of 
the application. 
 
If you wish to make written representations on this application they should be 
sent to me at the above address within 45 days of the date of this letter i.e. by 
11th May 2018. You should note that any comments submitted will be shared 
with other interested parties and the applicant, and may be shared under the 
Freedom of Information Act as requested. 
 
We will consider all representations that are received and will arrange an oral 
hearing to determine the application if we identify a matter on which we wish to 
hear further evidence. 
 
I can confirm that no information that has been received in relation to this 
application is being withheld under paragraph 21(4), Schedule 2 of the NHS 
(Pharmaceutical and Local Pharmaceutical Services) Regulations 2013. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

U Arshad 
Usman Arshad 
Market Entry Officer 
 
Enc. 
 
 
 

Our Ref : CAS-715131-L8J7P5 
 
 
 

 
 

PCSE Enquiries, P O Box 350 
Darlington DL1 9QN 

Email PCSE.marketentry@nhs.net 
Phone 0333 014 2884 

 
To All Interested Parties Via Email Only 
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Interested Parties – Distribution List 
 
North Yorkshire LPC 
North Yorkshire LMC 
North Yorkshire HWB 
North Yorkshire Healthwatch 
North Yorkshire CCG 
 
 
 

 


